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TARTISAN RESOURCES CORP. RECEIVES CNSX APPROVAL TO TRADE 
UNDER THE SYMBOL TTC EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 13, 2012. 

 
September 13, 2012 – Tartisan Resources Corp. (“Tartisan” or the “Company”) 
announces that it has received approval from the Canadian National Stock Exchange 
(“CNSX”) to trade under the symbol TTC effective today, September 13, 2012. 
 
“This is a very significant event in providing value to Tartisan shareholders and we are 
pleased to trade under the stock symbol TTC on the CNSX. We continue to believe that 
Tartisan is an emerging world class mineral exploration company with a focus on gold, 
silver and base metals in North-Central Perú”, said Mark Appleby, C.E.O. of the 
Company.   
 
La Victoria is the flagship project of the Company. Located in northern Ancash 
Department, Tartisan's land holdings are located within 50 kilometres of several 
producing mines including: La Arena owned by Rio Alto Mining Ltd. (TSXV:RIO), 
Lagunas Norte (Alto Chicama) owned by Barrick Gold Corporation (TSX:ABX) and 
Santa Rosa owned by Compañia Minera Aurífera Santa Rosa (COMARSA). 
 
For further information, please contact Mr. D. Mark Appleby, CEO and a Director of the 
Company, at 416-804-0280 (mark@tartisanresources.com) or Mr. John M. Siriunas, 
P.Eng., a Director of the Company, at 416-710-9392 (john@tartisanresources.com). 
Additional information about Tartisan can be found at the Company’s website at 
www.tartisanresources.com.  
 
This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not limited to 
comments regarding the timing and content of upcoming work programs, geological 
interpretations, receipt of property titles, potential mineral recovery processes, etc. 
Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions and therefore, involve 
inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those currently 
anticipated in such statements. 
 



The Canadian National Stock Exchange (CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither approved nor 
disapproved of the contents of this press release. 


